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My concerns about the agreed–upon language are as follows:

1.  The phrase “recreational and supplemental feeding” is vague.  Since this bill
grants DNR rule–making authority to regulate such feeding, DNR will be able to
promulgate definitions describing what this phrase means.

2.  If there are no other types of feeding for purposes other than hunting besides
“recreational and supplemental feeding”, the modifiers “recreational and
supplemental” should be dropped.
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